
SGA MINUTES 

11.18.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Jeeah Kim Kayla Ho Bokyeong Kim Narae Kim  

Bake Elenitoba-

Johnson 

Eden Fillingim Yang Chi Yun Ha Ms. Millender 

Derek Ricafort Razariah Stokes Eshal Syed Katie Smith  

Jacob Kim Nova Davis Olivia Yoo Naria 

Khristoforova 

 

Novita Whillock Jeffrey Jeffrey Mekhi Williams Maura Walldorf  

     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Liana was absent and so Katie Beth Smith Substituted in for her 

Thought of the day: “Progress has little to do with speed, but much to do with direction.” By 

Timber Hawkeye. As SGA members, Liana says we should strive to share quality experiences 

with the student body. We should remember that when we brainstorm ideas, quality matters and 

that there is always room for improvement. We do not need to be perfect but should always 

strive to be our best. 

Basketball Pep Rally in the Gym for 11.19.24 Assembly and Speaker from the University of 

South Alabama will speak the week after we come back from break. 

Sergeant at Arms, Novita Whillock 

Secretary, Jacob Kim 

SGA Bios have been put on the website. Jacob needed some prior training before being able to 

work on it itself. Also, Student Relations Committee reviewed all of the suggestions from the 

SGA Suggestion Boxes. The discussed suggestions are: a Bubble Event, Themed Karoke, and a 

Hot Cocoa Event/ Movie Night.  

Treasurer, Derek Ricafort 

Talk to him later 

Derek went over how to fill out a PO form. 



He also discussed the budget remaining for each committee:  

 -Activities Committee: $3283.20 

 -Initiatives Committee: $392 

 -Student Relations Committee: $416.03 

 -School Spirit Committee: $1711.32 

 -Club Life Committee: In progress 

 -Assembly Committee: $0 

Vice President, Bake Elenitoba-Johnson 

Winter Formal is December 7th. AC is finalizing PO Forms. There will be a photo booth there. It 

is SGA tradition for all SGA members to help with WinterFest. It will be on December 14th so 

please help if on campus. There will be the traditional SGA restaurant hosted by AC. As of now, 

there will not be an official DJ for Winter Formal. 

President, Jeeah Kim 

Every single Montessori Committee will be going today. No one from SGA went to the chess 

club. No IC meeting this week. There will tentatively be an ASMS Ted Talk in January, 

tentatively be a Career Fair in March, and Mega Musical Chairs will be in May. 

SGA Advisors, Mr. Barry and Ms. Millender 

SGA needs to go to the Montessori Volunteering Events. Today only 1 out of 5 people showed 

up. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 

Jeeah makes a motion to adjourn the meeting and Bake seconds it. 


